
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 196/24 

TRINIDAD TO CAYENNE 

CHART BA 517 
 

Masters and operators of all marine craft are hereby advised that vessel Fugro Brasilis will be 

conducting Geophysical Shallow Hazard Survey for a period of three (3) days from 29th September 

to the 1st October 2024 at East Mayaro Block along the following positions: 

 

Pt. 1 Lat.       10- 01.54 N   Pt.2 Lat.   10- 01.66 N  

 Long 060- 26.69 W    Long 060- 25.88 W  

 
 

 

Pt. 3 Lat.   10- 02.47 N   Pt.4 Lat.   10- 02.34 N 

 Long 060- 26.00 W    Long 060- 26.81 W 

 

                     

 

A wide berth of five hundred meters is required and extreme caution is advised. 

 

 

DATUM WGS 84    

   

 

25th September 2024                     

 

              

        Signed     

              Ronald Alfred 

                                                                   Director of Maritime Services   

                                                                   Maritime Services Division 

                                                                   Ministry of Works and Transport 


